
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/1/2020 3:51:15 PM

First name: Pat

Last name: Wolph

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: The BLM or Forest Service needs to give the Heber wild horses and burros their fair share of the

land and stop bowing to cattle and other livestock interests.  The horses and burros are protected and have the

right to live in peace on OUR land.  The majority of the public want them left alone, they are OUR horses and

burros and it is OUR land.  It does not belong to ranchers.  People are learning that beef is not the best option for

eating and are turning to alternative protein sources.  


